
 

 

 

Reminder: BATS Global Markets Logical Port Fee Changes 
Effective April 1, 2015 
 
Logical Port Fees 
As previously announced, effective April 1, 2015, the fees for logical ports to the equity markets will be 
$500 per month for all ports.  Logical port fees for BATS Options will not change. 
 
More Information 
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions at 866.472.5267.  We 
appreciate your continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business. 
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